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I totally support SB611. Our landlord is greedy! He owns Johnson Mobile Estates 

AND also he owns the actual city of Johnson City, Oregon. He has way to much 

power over the residents. We have our own City Hall and he has total control over 

who is in the council. No mater what we do it's impossible to get Change.  He evicts 

the residents with older homes for dumb things and moves in new homes himself 

then he sells those to new residence and increases the space rent to the max. We 

need this rent cap! He is getting rich and we are getting poor. Thank you! 


